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Kern County hosting grand opening event for new Sheriff-Coroner Facility 
 

Kern County in partnership with the Sheriff’s Office is hosting a grand opening event for our new, state-of-the-
art Sheriff-Coroner facility on Wednesday, May 29, 2024, at 10 a.m. at 34970 McMurtrey Avenue, Bakersfield, 
CA 93308. 

Media partners are invited to attend the ribbon cutting ceremony and join officials on a guided tour of the 
space. 

This new building will centralize key support services into a singular, accessible location, to better meet the 
needs of residents, including the Civil Section, Internal Affairs, Property Room, Coroner, and Public 
Administrator, to streamline processes and improve efficiency. 

To RSVP attendance, please contact Ally Soper at (661) 308-6805. 
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